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Being a disabled senior on a fixed income I find that that the 160 dollar permit to 

purchase fee would cause undue hardship on seniors. I don’t see any type of 

reasonable accommodation for seniors and the disabled to be able to protect 

ourselves. Also are any of the permitting agencies ready for the implementation of 

this bill. With the state strapped for cash so to speak how will this be paid for. And 

what of the criminals who commit crimes with stolen firearms any enhancements for 

the criminals.We are dead last in the nation for treatment of our mentally ill. We really 

need to go back to the drawing board with this bill. Thank you   Greg Meyer Donald 

Oregon  


